
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

The Commission is seized of the report that some 
messages are being posted on social media by some 
miscreants alleging receipt of calls from SSC officials for 
payments to be made to them for providing assistance to them 
in the ongoing Combined Higher Secondary Level (Tier-I) 

Examination 2017.  

These messages are totally false and mischievous and are 
being planted on the social media by some vested interests  
with the mala fide intention of creating suspicion in the minds 
of bona fide  candidates / general public, with the larger 
objective  of damaging the reputation of the Commission. 
Accordingly, candidates of CHSLE 2017  are cautioned not to 

fall prey to such mischievous messages / calls.   

The Intelligence Agencies have also been suitably 
informed along with the names of suspects and the matter is 

being thoroughly examined.    

 

Sd/- 

Controller of Examinations 
26.3.2018 


